From: Kahla Jourdan

To: Lisa Diesslin
Subject: Testimony
Date: Sunday, April 2, 2023 12:14:13 PM

Please accept this letter as my written testimony for the LCPR meeting on Monday, April 3rd:

Dear LCPR members,

I am writing to you as an elementary library and technology teacher in Pine Island, MN with
20 years experience. Please support Pension Reform for Tier II teachers by voting in support
of HF3100 (Her) and SF3162 (Frenz) today. Tier II teachers in Minnesota have one of the
worst teacher pensions in the nation and it is time to make a difference. We need to right the
wrongs that started in 1989. We know you were not the people who created this problem, but
we need you to work tirelessly to address it. If a statewide solution isn’t enacted, you are
simply transferring the problem down to individual districts and our students will feel that

impact.

Sincerely,
Kahla Jourdan
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